
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 Bulletin Number: MMP 23-30 
 
 Distribution: Bridges Eligibility Manual (BEM) Holders 
 
 Issued: April 20, 2023 
 
 Subject: Repealing the Suspension of Medicaid Closures 
 
 Effective: July 1, 2023 
 
Programs Affected: Medicaid 
 
 
Due to the passage of the Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2023 (P.L. 117-328), the provisions 
in bulletins MSA 20-19 and MSA 21-26 are being repealed. Effective July 1, 2023, Medicaid 
closures for all programs will resume following the policies and procedures contained in the 
BEM and Bridges Administration Manual (BAM). 
 
Manual Maintenance 
 
Information is time-limited and will not be incorporated into any policy or procedure manuals. 
 
Questions 
 
Any questions regarding this bulletin should be directed to Provider Inquiry, Department of 
Health and Human Services, P.O. Box 30731, Lansing, Michigan 48909-8231, or e-mailed to 
ProviderSupport@michigan.gov. When you submit an e-mail, be sure to include your name, 
affiliation, NPI number, and phone number so you may be contacted if necessary. Typical 
Providers may phone toll-free 1-800-292-2550. Atypical Providers may phone toll-free  
1-800-979-4662. 
 
An electronic copy of this document is available at www.michigan.gov/medicaidproviders >> 
Policy, Letters & Forms.  
 
Approved 
 
 
 
Farah Hanley 
Senior Chief Deputy Director for Health 

https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder1/Folder85/MSA_2019_Final_Bulletin.pdf?rev=79773edf62c443728a916d18fb5aca99
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